
 
March 18, 2020 

 

RE:  Magnolia School At Home Study Amid COVID-19 

 

Magnolia families,  

  

I hope this message finds you and yours healthy and secure. Please know that we have 

been praying for you all as we have closely monitored the news and updates regarding 

the Coronavirus.  In accord with the recent actions of our local authorities, Magnolia 

School has made the decision to suspend classes on campus through Friday, April 

3rd.    We will continue to monitor this unfolding situation carefully and make prudent 

decisions that are in the best interest of our community.  We will reassess the timing of 

our return to school as new information becomes available.  We are very aware that this 

is a fluid situation. 

  

For this week, please continue to enjoy spring break with your families. By Sunday 

evening, you will receive lesson plans from your daughter’s teacher(s) for the upcoming 

week.  This will continue on each subsequent Sunday as needed.   All of our teachers are 

ready and willing to provide help and support as our Monarchs learn away from campus 

during this time.    

  

We will continue to update everyone as needed.  If at any time your family needs 

support in any way, please contact me.  We are here for you.   It is also imperative that 

you contact me if any person in your family tests positive for COVID-19. 

  

If you need to retrieve books or any other personal items from campus, you may do so 

this coming Monday, 3/23, from 9:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m.   

  

I am confident that God will bring good out of this situation, both for us as individuals 

and for our Magnolia community.  Our hope is in the Lord! 

  

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to me. 

  

Gratefully, 

  

Annamarie Omanga 


